
                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

5/24/2024 

Zach Klein 

Columbus City Attorney's Office  

77 North Front Street 
Columbus, Ohio 

Dear Zack Klein, 

Re: Exception to Ohio Secretary of State's License Requirement (ORC 1703.02) 

We, vCloud Tech Inc., hereby submit this document to articulate our eligibility for the exception under 
ORC 1703.02, exempting corporations engaged solely in interstate commerce from the Ohio Secretary of 
State's license requirement. 

vCloud Tech Inc. is a corporation duly incorporated under the laws of California. We engage in reselling 
of IT hardware and software. Our primary business operations involve the sourcing, marketing, and sale 
of IT hardware and software products to customers across all states of US except Alaska and Hawaii. This 
includes acquiring products from suppliers located in various states, marketing them through online 
channels and industry events, and selling them directly to businesses, government agencies, and 
individual consumers nationwide. 

We assert that our business activities fall squarely within the definition of interstate commerce as 
outlined in ORC 1703.02. Our operations involve the movement of goods and services across state lines, 
and we do not engage in intrastate commerce within the State of Ohio that would necessitate 
compliance with the Ohio Secretary of State's license requirement. 

We understand the importance of compliance with state regulations and assure you that vCloud Tech 
Inc. is committed to operating in accordance with all applicable laws. Should you require any additional 
information or documentation to support our claim for exemption, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: Muhammad Khan 

Title: CEO 

Signature: _____________________ 

 


